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The New Eagle Borough Council met on Tuesday, September 4, 2018 at 7:00 pm in the Council
Chambers, Municipal Building 157 Main Street, New Eagle, Pennsylvania.

The meeting was called to order by President J. Fine, the Pledge of Allegiance was recited, roll call was
taken by Secretary Kimberly Koontz.

Present: J. Fine, A. Casebar, B. Williams, G. Tirpak, B. Boyd
Others Present: Solicitor T. Berggren

Absent: C. Fine Mayor, B. Churilla Engineer

There being a quorum present, the meeting was called to order.
Visitors:

Corrina Withrow of 401 Sycamore Street addressed Council regarding the Sycamore Street storm water
pipe, due to a conversation between Ms. Withrow and Council President J. Fine she requested the
resignation of J. Fine from Council. Council President J. Fine motioned for reorganization. A. Casebar
seconded the motion. The motion was defeated by the following roll call taken by the Secretary: Yeas:
None Nays: A. Casebar, B. Williams, G. Tirpak, B. Boyd, J. Fine. Total Yeas: 0 Total Nays: 5. Ms. Withrow
continues with concerns of the sewer pipe that is allegedly under her house. She would like the pipe
fixed. Solicitor T. Berggren informed Ms. Withrow that the Borough is not liable because of the
easement.

Michelle Dehosse of 124 Fourth Ave reported that the painting of the Maple Avenue ball field was a
success and they are planning to finish the project September 8.

Bob Lawrence of 442 Fourth Avenue is requesting the neighbor at 444 Fourth Avenue remove his vehicle
that is blocking the right of way behind their residence. A 30-minute parking sign will be installed.

Cindy Belavich of 434 Fourth Avenue is concerned about the property blight at 436 Fourth Avenue.
Garbage is piled up on the back of the porch. Weeds and grass are over growing the property.

George Eckert President of the Monongahela Revitalization Committee informed Council that there will
be a Town Hall meeting on Monday September 17, 2018 at the Monongahela Fire Hall for the 46" and
the 49" Senatorial Legislative Candidates. September 29, 2018 will be the second 5k run from Chess
Park through New Eagle.

Tanya Chaney of 821 Maple Avenue is concerned about the property at 823 Maple Avenue. The owner
of the property has been killing the grass. She believes this is causing a fire hazard it is also an issue for
pets in the area and is very unsightly. The property in the back located at 822 Maple Avenue has not had
the grass cut, she and her husband have been taking care of the grass.

Minutes from the August 7, 2018 meeting was presented to Council for approval. Motion was made by
B. Williams seconded by A. Casebar. Motion was carried by unanimous call of the roll by the Secretary.

Bills in the amount of $107,295.13 (Bill list A $49,251.75, Bill list B $58,043.38) were presented to
Council for approval. Motion was made by A. Casebar seconded by B. Williams. The motion was passed
by call of the roll by the Secretary with J. Fine abstaining.



231

Committee Reports:

Public works report was given by A. Casebar. Vine Street was cold patched. 5" Ave a curb was extended
onto Lincoln and pot holes were patched. The Maple Ave Ball Field, Mine property, Social Hall,
Basketball courts and New Eagle signage were all cut and trimmed. Vehicle maintenance was done on
public works trucks. Vine-First and Spring Street asphalted then tared. Trees that were hanging over
Memorial Street was removed.

Unfinished Business:

The first reading of Ordinance 543 providing for the opening and accepting of one hundred sixty-five
feet of Eagle Lane.

No further business was discussed motion to adjourn at 7:41 pm was made by A. Casebar and seconded
by B. Williams. Motion was carried by unanimous call of the roll by the Secretary.
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